25 April 2023

House Committee on Rules

Re: House Bill 2034

Dear Chair Representative Fahey, Vice-Chairs Representatives Breese-Iverson and members of the
Committee:

I fully support HB 2034 and urge the Committee to pass it.

One would think this is a no brainer.

Sincerely,

SRy

Richard Wisner




